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Dear William,

| 5 June 2013

Thank you for your letter of {?4 April regarding petition P-04-363 Fishguard
Town Centre Improvements Scheme.

This scheme does not currently feature in existing programmes supported by
the National Transport Plan (NTP). On the basis of relative priorities across

the trunk network therefore, it i
foreseeable future.

As suggested in the most rece
consider opportunities for fund

s unlikely to attract funding from Transport in the

nt correspondence, Pembrokeshire may wish to
ng available as part of the Welsh Government’s

new regeneration framework, Vibrant and Viable places.

For your information, I've included a link to the relevant pages on our website.

http://wales.gov.uk/topics/businessandeconomy/regeneration/vvpframework/?|

ang=en
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